
January 16,1922.

Re GYMNASIUM SITE

A meeting of representatives of the Committee on Physical Education,
Commit tee,the Students Council,the Students 
the Presidents of the Undergraduate Societies 

held in Room 7, Arts Building, on Monday, January 16th,1922, at 4.30 p.m.

present 27 représentâtives,among them being,the Principal, 
Miss Hurlbâtt,Mr.J.W.Ross,Mr.Glassco,Br.Lamb,Dr.Harvey,and Messrs.Jeakins,

J.G.Copeland,Hamilton,Foss,and Flannigan.

took the chair and asked Prof.J.C.Simpson to act as

the Gymnasium Building 
Athletic Association and■

was

There were

The Principal 
secretary of the meeting.

stated that the meeting was called at his requestSIR ARTHUR CURRIE then
in order that the representatives of the student body might oe

considerations which were influencing the 
the Board of Governors in their selection of

made acquainted with the
Building Committee of 
a site for the new gymnasium,and that the Committee might in turn

ideas and suggestions of the students upon
desire,as well as

have the benefit of the
this matter, emphasising particularly his 
that of the Board of Governors,to have full cognizance of the views

own

the University community before reaching a decision, 
their readiness to give full weight to any suggestion which

of all classes of 
and
might be put forward.

He then outlined the broad basic principles which,in his 
estimation,should govern any consideration of the subject,and con­
cluded with the hope that whatever the final decision might be,the 
discussion might lead to unanimity of view amongst those present.


